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                                                                                                    Friday 22 November 2024 

 

 

 

 

Dear GP colleagues, 

 

 

Closure of Neurosurgery Advice & Guidance (A&G) Service 

 

 

We are writing to inform you that effective from 25th November, Our Neurosurgery Team 

will be closing their Advice & Guidance (A&G) Service. Unfortunately, we do not have staff 

job planned to manage this service at this time. 

 

We understand that this may cause some inconvenience and we appreciate your 

understanding and cooperation. If you have any questions or need further assistance, 

please do not hesitate to contact imperial.neurosurgeryenquiries@nhs.net. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

GP Liaison on behalf of our Neurosurgery service 
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